
December 14, 2020

Members of IAM&AW Local Lodge 2909

Brothers and Sisters,

Due to the continued rise in COVID-19 cases in Oklahoma and Texas, your executive board again requested 
special dispensation from the Grand Lodge to cancel our January meeting. It has been granted so there will 
not be a meeting in January.

Hopefully things will get back to normal soon in the meantime please stay as safe as possible and may you all 
be blessed this holiday season.


